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WE NEED YOUR HELP!

We are looking for fresh and innovative
ideas for new products, tools and ongoing
prefab assemblies to feature in future issues
of the Block Electric newsletter.

In an effort to make our jobs run more
efficiently and be more cost-effective, we are
looking for your suggestions regarding which
tools can be used in your day-to-day work to
make your lives easier. There are no right or
wrong answers. We’re looking for any and all
products and ideas to share with the team.

WHAT'S IN IT FOR YOU?

If your idea is featured in the Block
Electric newsletter, you will receive up to
a $50.00 Visa gift card.

Here are just a few of the many innovative
assemblies we have been building in the

The CADDY Retrofit Telescoping Strut Replacement has been named the EC&M Product of the
Year! This innovative product allows contractors to install strut trapeze above an existing trapeze
without disrupting services. Additionally, the channel telescopes to the needed length (between

12.5 and 20 inches) and locks into place without the use of tools.




I am extremely appreciative of this
added system of checks and balances.
I would not hesitate to have Block do
additional work for the Reed-Custer
School District.”?
—MARK MITCHELL
Reed-Custer Superintendent

FEATURED PROJECT

Reed-Custer Elementary School

(Continued from page 1)

The students of Reed-Custer Elementary
School were recently treated to a brand new
105,000 square foot two-story PreK-5 elementary
school. As classes resumed on August 16 for the
school district, it was a sprint to the finish line

for all the trades.

Mellen, John Thatcher, Bill Wills, Phil Chaney,
Josh Hume, Pat Dearing, Matt Nilles, Tim
Matile, Jeff Holmes, John Lattz, Alex Giese, Eric
Mathieu, Matt Connor, Ryan Allen, Travis Wills,
Larry McCormick, Chris Ondreja, Alec Wills, Ed
Ormsby Jr., Susan Solon, Jodi Loferski, Brian
Cronin, George Blair, Tim Irvine, Charles Lysek,

and Jarrett Wood. Construction Managers were
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Block Electric would like to welcome the

Jfollowing new team members:

TONY VASSALLO .
Project Coordinator, “
a -

Niles Office

Prior to joining Block |
Electric Tony spent a ﬂ
Foaser srmnen sermnlrion o Fra o

his stints in architecture and construction,

Tony and his wife started a graphic design

business. Eventually, he decided to come

back to an industry that more closely related

to his education.

PATRICIA
KNIGHT

Accounting,
Shorewood Office

Patricia has been work-

ing in the accounting field for over 30 years.

She has worked most of her career in the

Construction Industry. She was also a

marketing liaison for government and other

target markets which included the Depart-

ment of Defense (Navy and Army Corp of

Engineers), City of Chicago (Department of

Purchasing), Department of Veterans Affairs

and Illinois Department of Transportation.

MITCHELL
NORMAN

Delivery Driver,

Shorewood/Niles Office

e

KEVIN SEELEY

Delivery Driver,
Shorewood/Niles Office
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